
TIME Art Clocks - Troubleshooting Information

Thank you for your interest in one of the clocks from the limited edition display 
created by Raphaé Memon & Sikander Pervez for the Gaggenau London showroom 
as part of London Festival of Architecture (1st to 30th June 2023). 

The 200 clocks were hand-made using plaster of paris. We encourage you to wash 
your hands after handling the clock.

If your clock stops working, we first recommend you try changing the battery. If this 
does not work, gently remove the second, minute and hour hands and re-apply - 
see diagrams below. There are also many DIY YouTube videos which help explain 
this. If one of the hands clashes, remove the battery and re-align as in the diagram 
below.

In the unlikely event that the clock still doesn’t work, you should be able to find 
inexpensive replacement clock mechanisms online. Please make sure you choose 
a mechanism with a similar long shaft length. 

Thank you again for your interest in one of our limited edition art clocks. We 
encourage you to take a photo of your clock in its new home and send it to us at 
raphaememon@hotmail.com. We look forward to collating this as part of our next 
project! Please share on social media using the hashtag #TIMEARTCLOCKS. 

Raphaé Memon & Sikander Pervez


